
Question: RSUSQ no. 59 to be answered on 02.02.2017 regarding Committee for providing reservation
for girl students in IITs asked by Shri Mahendra Singh Mahra.

(a)  whether  any  committee  has  been
constituted to conduct a study for providing
reservation  to  students  for  admission  in
Indian Institutes of Technology (IITs)  ;

A  committee  was  formed  under  the
Chairmanship  of  Prof.  Timothy  A Gonsalves,
Director  IIT  Mandi.  However,  JEE  Cell,  IIT
Guwahati has no official communication so far
about  the  report  submitted  by  the  Committee
formed  for  providing  reservation  to  female
students in IITs. The updated information can be
obtained  from  the  Organizing  Chairman,  JEE
(Advanced) 2017 (i.e. IIT Madras).

(b)  if  so,  whether  this  committee  has
submitted its report ; 

(c)  if  so,  the  percentage  of  reservation
recommended for girl students in the report ; 

(d)  whether  girl  students  would  get  the
benefit  of  reservation  from  the  ensuing
session; and

(e) if not, the reasons therefor?


